REVEREND MACKLIN
In the spirit of transparency, the Diocese of Cheyenne reports that
Reverend Eckley Macklin (85 years old) has been restricted from
public ministry due to a credible allegation of sexual abuse of a mi-
nor in the Diocese of Corpus Christi. Rev. Macklin is a priest of the
Society of Our Lady of the Most Holy Trinity (SOLT). The alleged
incident of abuse did not take place within the Diocese of Chey-
enne; however, he served in the Diocese of Cheyenne from 2003-
2015 in the parishes of St. Ann in Saratoga; St. Joseph in Lovell, St.
Stephens Mission in St. Stephens; and St. Margaret in Riverton.
Anyone who has suffered sexual abuse should contact the local law
enforcement agency or the Department of Family Services. Upon
notification of authorities or if you have questions, contact the
Chancellor Jean Chrostoski at 307-638-1530, ext. 105
(jchrostoski@dioceseofcheyenne.org) or the Victim Assistance Co-
ordinator Mary Adams at 307-220-0485.



